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25 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Assessment 2 - Religious Studies 
 
You may be aware from previous letters home that Year 9 students have one assessment period in 
the school calendar. The Religious Studies department will be assessing the Year 9 students for a 
second time, in the week beginning Monday 19 May 2025. As a school, we felt this was important 
due to the fact that their first assessment in Year 10 will be a mock exam prior to their actual RS 
GCSE which will be sat in May of Year 10. 
 
Our final assessment is in the week beginning Monday 19 May 2025. Below I have detailed the 
topics that students may be examined on and these are the topics we recommend they revise in 
the next 4 weeks: 
 

- Christian Beliefs 
- Christian Practices 
- Muslim Beliefs. 

 
Students do have access to a range of revision resources that may be useful to help them prepare 
for this assessment. These can be found on the PLC posted on their Google Classroom, and linked 
here for your convenience. 
 
In addition to this, we will set the usual RED Review homeworks in the 4 weeks approaching the 
assessment to help them prepare. Please encourage them to complete this homework, and aim to 
spend at least an hour a week revising for the RS assessment. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. Please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s RS 
teacher if you have any further questions. 
  
Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss B Johnson 
Head of Religious Studies 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/u/0/d/1XxbU3UkFVgAcyKYQU_IR0zx0xx2X1hRppHsUckhrGWI/edit

